
Bellingen High School P&C 
 

General Meeting Minutes 

Monday March 9
th
, 2020 

 

MEETING OPENED 

6:27pm 

 

PRESENT 

Jo Hodgson, Rachael Case, Katherine Sutherland, Tim Laverty, Kim Dixon, 

Melissa Sankey, Linda Layne 

 

APOLOGIES 

David Neville, Kristy Glyde, Milo Bowd, Teresa Carapeto 

 

MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING 

Read and moved by Jo Hodgson and 2nd by Rachel Case 

 

BUSINESS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING 

 Mali Tipping payment in process. Mali to be invited to the next P&C 

meeting. Kim to invite and request banking details.  

 Community market update. We have a booking for August this year and 

February next year. Consultation with Market committee about the 

February date as it isn’t suitable for the P&C. 

 Uniform update-samples for shorts not available yet. 

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

 Current Balance of $9671.35 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 Uniform discussion- Still concerns about the length of girl’s shorts. From 

the school’s perspective the wearing of the school shirts is good and as 

long as the pants are navy blue and they are an appropriate length, there 

is no concerns. No denim.  Navy blue track pants have arrived.  

 

 See attached 

 

GENERAL BUSINESS 

 

 Further uniform discussions - Kim Dixon shared that the school is still 

trying to find the balance when enforcing the uniform code. Katharine 

Sutherland clarified concerns that parents and community did not want 



students missing out on excursions if they were not wearing uniform. 

Kim confirmed that this would not be the case. 

 Lights for Stockton Hall - Request from David Neville to fund 4 new 

lights for Stockton Hall.  The request is for $2200. This will further the 

quality of the lighting in the hall and the hall (and lights) are also used 

of community events. Proposal to donate $2200 to the lighting of the 

hall. Moved by Rachel Jones and 2nd by Jo Hodgson. 

 Request to the P&C to cater supper for the Musical performances. 

Second last week of term 2 

 Gym Club - Rachel Jones reported that Jon Winfer spoke with new 

residents who have a PT background who may be able to run this.  Dean 

Besley happy to support this. This is going to be a possible lunchtime 

activity.  

Lily Isobella has a group of girls doing a Getup Girl program. Possibly 

offering this to Lily’s group as well. Victoria Hutchings requested this.  

 

MEETING CLOSED 

7:10pm 

 

NEXT MEETING 

May 11th 

 

 

 

 


